
 

The City of Jarrell Offices  

will be Closed on 

Wednesday, November 11, 2020 

_______________________________________ 

Have a Safe and Happy Holiday 

From the Staff at the City of Jarrell!  

 

The office will reopen on Thursday at 9:00 a.m. 

A Deposit Box is available for payments. 

Thank you! 


